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Friday 21st  June 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

At last, we are seeing a beautiful blue sky and a glorious sun! It really does create a happy atmosphere in the 
playground when the children can play out with their coats off and is certainly helping with the drying out of 
school following our flood on Tuesday evening! Thank you for your understanding on our essential school 
closure on Wednesday, I appreciate how challenging this can be at such short notice.  Despite some damage in 
the UVI & LVI classrooms, due to the quick hands-on support of the staff still in school on Tuesday evening, we 
managed to limit the impact of the sudden water.

Whilst the rain began to fall on Tuesday, we were enjoying a super dance show from some of the pupils who 
have been attending Dance Club with Mrs Hudson this year. As always, I enjoyed watching our pupils perform 
and was impressed with everyone involved. Thank you to Mrs Hudson for organising this event and for the 
parents who came along to watch their children.

Last Friday, many pupils enjoyed the Summer Disco, thank you to The Friends, and volunteers on the night, for 
enabling such a fun evening. On Monday, some of our families and staff were celebrating Eid, I do hope you 
enjoyed your special day, it was quiet in school, and we missed you all.

Next week our UVI & LVI pupils head off to Wales for the week for their Summer Residential.  The Plas Menai 
trip is a firm favourite with everyone involved, and I am sure they will have a brilliant time. Thank you to Miss 
Raw for planning and organising the trip with me and to Miss Knowles, Mrs Vernon & Mr Nazir for supporting 
Miss Raw in Wales.

On Wednesday 3rd July, from 6.30pm-7.30pm, we have invited current Sunflower, Form 1 & Form 2 parents to 
come in to school to meet your new Teacher for September.  I apologies this evening had to be rescheduled 
due to this week’s flood. Please try to attend this meeting as you will be given lots of essential information for 
September and of course, get chance to meet your teachers – including our new Form 3 teacher, Mrs Hayton.

Next week, most of our families will be attending Parents’ Consultations to discuss their child's report which will 
be coming home today. Please note that Miss Knowles, Mrs Vernon & Mr Nazir are on the residential, so your 
appointments will be the following week.  If you have not had chance to book an appointment, please contact 
your Form Teacher on Class Dojo.

Next week is, allegedly, going to be very hot. Please ensure that you apply sunscreen on your child before 
coming to school and that they have their water bottle with them. We do have some sunscreen in school which 
we can use to reapply through the day, however it is important that they already have some on in the morning.

Have a lovely weekend!

 Kind Regards,

 Mrs. Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Little Gems Nursery



Summer Disco
Thank you to The Friends of Lady Lane for organising this – 

it was a huge success!



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 24th June – Friday 28tht June 2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Cheese & Tomato 
Pasta

Sausages, Diced 
Potatoes & Broccoli

Cottage Pie, Carrots & 
Swede Mash

Chicken Korma, Rice 
& Naan

Cheesy Tuna Rolls, 
Chips & Beans

Raspberry & Apple 
Muffins

Summer Mousse & 
Shortbread

Cheese & Crackers Chocolate & Orange 
Sponge & Chocolate 

Sauce

Fruity Flapjack

Pre-booked
Jacket 

Potato/Salad
& Topping

Vegetarian Sausages
Halal - Chicken 

Sausages)

Pre-booked
Jacket Potato/Salad 

& Topping

Vegetarian – 3 Bean 
Cottage Pie

Halal – Lamb Cottage 
Pie

Pre-booked
Jacket Potato/Salad & 

Topping

Vegetarian - Quorn 
Korma

Halal – Chicken Korma

Pre-booked
Jacket Potato/Salad & 

Topping

Pre-booked
Jacket Potato/Salad 

& Topping

Upcoming Events
June

LVI/UVI Plas Menai Residential – Monday  24th June – Friday 28th June

Parents Consultations – Mon 24th June 4-6pm & Tues 25th June – 6-8pm. Nursery, KG, 

F2, F4, F5 & LVI 

July

Sports Day – Monday 1st July

Nursery Stay & Play – Monday 1st July - 9:30am-10:30am

Infant Summer Celebration – Tues 2nd July & Wed 3rd July – 9:15am – 10:15am

Parents Consultations –Wednesday 3rd July 4-6pm & Thursday 4th July – 6-8pm. Form 

1, Form 3 & UVI 

Infant Information Evening Wednesday 3rd July 6.30pm-7.30pm Current Sunflowers, 

Form 1 & Form 2

Prize Giving Picnics – Thursday 4th July

Nursery Graduation – Friday 5th July

Break up for Summer – Friday 5th July

Holiday Club – Monday 8th July – Friday 23rd August

Our Lunch Menu



The summer holidays are fast approaching, but 
no need to worry! Our dedicated holiday club 
team is here and ready to take your bookings.

We are open on the following dates:
W/c - Monday 8th July
W/c- Monday 15th July
W/c- Monday 22nd July
W/c- Monday 29th July
W/c-Monday 5th August
W/c -Monday 12th August
W/c- Monday 19th August
To book your child’s place please message Mrs. 
Kernick via class dojo.

A huge congratulations to Felix, whose Football team 
recently won the Junior Premier League title; he was also 

top goal scorer too! 
What an amazing achievement! 
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